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REPORT 3 
 

SCRUTINY CO-ORDINATION COMMITTEE 
 

20th January, 2010 
 
 
Members  Present:  Councillor Arrowsmith 
 Councillor Bains (Substitute for Councillor Mutton) 
 Councillor Clifford 
 Councillor Crookes 
 Councillor Duggins 
 Councillor Ms. Reece 
 Councillor Ridge (Chair) 
 
Employees Present:  J. Parry (Chief Executive's Directorate) 
  J. McLellan (Customer and Workforce Services Directorate) 
  M. Reeves (Chief Executive) 
  C. Steele (Chief Executive's Directorate) 
  A. West (Chief Executive's Directorate) 
 
Others Present: S. Banbury (Voluntary Action Coventry) 
 D. Ford (Coventry Partnership)  
 
Apologies:   Councillor Maton 
 Councillor Mutton 
  
Public Business 
 
107. Declarations of Interest 
 
 There were no declarations of interest. 
 
108. Minutes 
 
  The minutes of the meeting held on 6th January, 2010, were agreed as a true record. 
 
109. Consideration of Call-ins – Stage 1 
 
 There were no call-ins. 
 
110. Scrutiny of Coventry Partnership 
 
 Stephen Banbury (Voluntary Action Coventry) and Dawn Ford (Coventry Partnership) 
attended the meeting during the consideration of this item. 
 
 The Committee had previously met informally on the 25th November, 2009, to consider 
issues identified during the Scrutiny Boards' meetings with some of the Coventry Partnership 
Theme Groups.  A series of questions had been identified which had been provided to 
Partnership representatives and written responses had been submitted. 
 
 The Committee questioned Stephen Banbury and Dawn Ford on aspects of their 
responses and asked further supplementary questions. 
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 RESOLVED that the issues raised be considered as part of the Scrutiny of 
Coventry Partnership final report which would be submitted to the meeting of the 
Committee on the 17th February, 2010. 
    
111. Outstanding Issues 
 
 There were no outstanding issues. 
 
112. Scrutiny Co-ordination Committee Work Programme 2009/2010 
 
 The Committee considered and noted their Work Programme for the Municipal Year 
2009/10.   
 

 113. Meeting Evaluation 
 
 The Board discussed and evaluated the meeting.  Comments given by members 
would be used to improve the efficiency and effectiveness of future meetings. 
 

 
   


